
?
 
3. Finally, should the new application (the one regarding the relocation of the control point) be
filed in the same format (e.g., paper or electronically) as the amendment to the pending
application, or does it not matter?
 
Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter.  Should you need to reach me by
telephone I am at 202-383-3377.
 
Sincerely,
 From: Calvert, Christopher [CCalvert@wbklaw.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2003 5:24 PM
To: Eleanor Lott
Subject: Arch Wireless License Co. L.L.C. Application Re: E970382
Dear Ms. Lott,
 
Your August 22, 2003, inquiry to Kathryn Zachem regarding an application submitted July 22,
2003, by Arch Wireless License Co. L.L.C. (Arch) to modify earth station E970382 was forwarded
to me for investigation.  (Based on the IBFS database, I believe the file number of the application
is SES-MOD-20030722-01132).  I passed your question along to Arch, and they have determined
that their application was incorrect in that it simultaneously attempted to modify the uplink (call
sign E970382) and relocate the control point for the remote locations (call sign E980420) for the
affected facilities.  Arch intends to rectify the situation by (1) amending the pending application to
make it deal exclusively with the modification of station E970382 and (2) to file a second
application to address the relocation of the control point.  In this regard, could you please clarify
for me the following:
 
1. Would Arch also use a Form 312 to provide the notification of the control point relocation?
 
2. Since the pending application was filed in a paper format, should the amendment likewise be
filed on paper, or is there a way Arch can submit its amendment electronically
Christopher Calvert
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